

San Anselmo, CA, August 22, 2001

Seabrook Educational and Cultural Center, Inc.

Dear Mr. Fuyuume:

I am sending you a poster I prepared for the C-1-5 USMC reunion in Boston this month, commemorating the 50-year anniversary of the Korean War Truce. I registered for the Draft in Seabrook and was inducted in 1951. Many boys in boot-camp were from Bridgeton and I have sent a copy also to the Shoemaker Post of the American Legionm in hopes of reconnecting with some of them.

I sketched a lot in those days, but most of the sketches are based on the numerous photos I took in Korea.

I have been an architect here in California for nearly 40 years and, as you can see, practiced Architecture 101 in the trenches of Korea.

Sincerely, Valdman Heiling

P.S. I sent the picture of the trunk to Eevi to show her what it looks like and that it has survived all these years in our garage, hoping to return it to Seabrook, it's original destination if you should desire it. I'll also rummage again through the numerous negatives to see what I have not yet sent to the Estonian Archives.

